
Proposal for the Amalgamation of  
Ysgol Dolgarrog, Ysgol Tal y Bont 

and Ysgol Trefriw 
 

PLEASE RETURN NO LATER THAN 9th NOVEMBER 2015 
 

To: Richard Ellis Owen, Head of Education Services (Chief Education Officer), Education 
Department, Government Buildings, Dinerth Road, Colwyn Bay LL28 4UL 
 
Fax: 01492 541311 
 
You can also email your views to: School.Modernisation@conwy.gov.uk 
 
Do you agree with the proposal to amalgamate Ysgol Dolgarrog, Ysgol Tal y Bont and Ysgol 
Trefriw: 
 
  Yes    No 
 
I am:- 
 
The parent of a child currently at one of the above schools  
 
The parent of a child previously    The parent of a child at another 
at the school     school 
 
A member of staff at the school  A member of staff at another school 
 
A governor of the school   A governor of another school 
 
Other interested party Name of other school or interested party 
 
       
 
My comments are as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you wish to receive notification via email link of the Consultation Report once published 
on Conwy County Borough Council Education Services webpage?  
 
 
 Yes No 
 
 
If ‘Yes’ please provide email address:  
 


